
The date: 2/7/2024 
The week number: 6 
The walk number: 1750 
The weather: 55 F; partly cloudy 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Chris Moreno, Ellen Yu, 

Chip O’Connor 
  
The birds (24) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

3 American Crow 1 

10 Mourning Dove 0.88 

7 House Finch 1 

4 Lesser  Goldfinch 1 

1 Red-tailed Hawk 0.38 

2 Anna’s Hummingbird 0.88 

1 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.38 

3 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

4 Northern Mockingbird 0.38 

1 Red-breasted Nuthatch 0 

3 Black Phoebe 1 

34 Band-tailed Pigeon 1 

2 Common Raven 0.88 

1 American Robin 0.38 

1 House Sparrow 0.50 

1 White-crowned Sparrow 0.38 

1 European  Starling 0 

2 California Towhee 0.75 

1 Turkey Vulture 0.25 

10 Yellow-rumped Warbler 1 

7 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

1 Downy Woodpecker 0.12 

1 Nuttall’s Woodpecker 0.25 

1 Bewick’s Wren 0.75 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 14:03 
 
The rain stopped long enough for us to get a walk in and it was a good walk. We observed 24 
species, 1.5 short of the prediction, which is close enough for government work.  Our zero-
probability bird was a European Starling, looking to be clearing out a nest hole at the exit to 
Tournament Park. And just before that we saw a Downy Woodpecker, one Chris had seen on her 
way to the walk. There was also a Nuttall’s Woodpecker nearby and an Acorn Woodpecker too. 
So, we had three species of woodpecker in view at essentially the same time. We longed for a 
Northern Flicker but couldn’t find the one someone thought they heard. It was a good 
woodpecker day, though. We were also pleased to see a Turkey Vulture and an American Robin. 
Very good walk indeed. 
 
Alan,  
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